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Oregon voters have voted (twice!) against the use of hounds to hunt cougars in 

Oregon. Passing a bill that would allow counties to opt out of this voter-approved 

measure is undemocratic and wrong.  I strongly urge you to oppose SB 769. 

Oregonians are opposed to the hunting of cougars with hounds and want to keep 

their protections in place. 


